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County of Santa Cruz
GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

701 OCEAN STREET, SUITE 330, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060-4073

(831) 454-2718 FAX: (831) 454-2710 TDD: (831) 454-2123

BOB WATSON, DIRECTOR

February 26, 2001 AGENDA: March 6,200l

Board of Supervisors
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

DEFERRAL OF REPORT ON RECOMMENDATION :
1080 EMELINE PRE-COOLING & LAB CHILLER PROJECT #OOCl-001

Dear Members of the Board:

On December 5, 2000, your Board directed the General Services Department to return with a
recommendation on the 1080 Emeline Pre-Cooling & Lab Chiller Project. Staff have been working
on the recommendation and additional time is needed to finalize their work. Staff anticipate
returning to your Board with a recommended action at your March 27, 2001 meeting.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the recommendation on the 1080 Emeline
Pre-Cooling and Lab Chiller project to the March 27, 2001 Board meeting.

Sincerely,

-

BOB WATSON
Director

BW:NCG:mc

cc: County Administrative Office
Health Services Agency
General Services Department

RECOMMENDED:

SEAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer
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